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June 20, 2018 
 
Sent via email Letter L-13-18 
 
Mr. Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
Regulatory & Rates Group 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
16th Floor – 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC  V6B 5R3 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 
 
 
Re: British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority – F2017-F2019 Revenue Requirements Application 

Report on Performance Based Regulation – Request for a Filing Extension 
 
Dear Mr. James: 
 
The British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) writes in response to British Columbia Hydro and Power 
Authority’s (BC Hydro) letter dated June 14, 2018, requesting a filing extension for its report on Performance 
Based Regulation (PBR) as required by Directive 28 of the BCUC’s decision on the F2017-F2019 Revenue 
Requirements Application. 
 
BCUC reviewed BC Hydro’s request and finds it reasonable to extend the filing date for the PBR report to no 
more than six weeks after the release of the report on the first phase of the British Columbia Government 
review. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Ian Jarvis 
 

For:    Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
 
 
/jo 


